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Dear Andrew, Reanne, and Townsand,
 
On Friday, February 15, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
considered a proposal for a new undergraduate certificate in Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the course with five contingencies:

Request concurrence from the College of Social Work.
Include desired implementation semester.
Identify distance learning vs in-person courses. This will be particularly useful for students
who are not currently students at OSU (post-bachelor degree students) and who may find it
practical to take on-line classes.
P. 3 Correct prerequisite. (In two instances, the word is spelled “perquisite.”)
Provide prospective enrollment under IV: that is, expected enrollment in the first year & how
much that number is expected to increase in the next 4 years or so.

 
I will return the proposal via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the Department to address
the points above.
 
If you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Christina Roup, faculty
Chair of the SBS Panel (cc’d here), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 

mailto:vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
mailto:martin.1026@osu.edu
mailto:frank.219@osu.edu
mailto:price-spratlen.1@osu.edu
mailto:roup.2@osu.edu
mailto:haddad.2@osu.edu
mailto:vanpelt.2@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/

@ ‘THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY




